
 

 

ACT Eight Ball Association 

Captains Meeting Monday 12 April 2021 

Minutes 

 

1. Meeting opened 

 Apologies – Lissi Chapelli, Tony Johns, Tammie Ashlin, Robert Buvari, Terry McClymont  

 Proxy – Fred Johnson, Kat Fischer 

 Minutes  

March Minutes be accepted as tabled  

Proposed Matt Harmon 

Seconded Graham O’Connell 

For Against  Abstain 

23 0 4 

 

2. President’s Report 

 Matt will be attending the AEBF mid-year meeting in Melbourne on 8-9 May as the ACT Delegate. 

 Matt advised that the super league survey generated 40 responses but was disappointing that 

not many current super league players had completed it.  Matt will assess responses and draft 

some options on how it could be improved. 

 Matt advised that the Committee received a proposal from Matt Kendrick to introduce a ‘Couples 

Registration’ and touched on this briefly with the proposal to be sent out prior to the next 

captain’s meeting where it will be voted on. 

 Matt asked Joe about proposal for future meetings.  Joe advised he will draft something ASAP. 

3. Vice President’s Report 

NIL 

4. Secretary’s Report 

NIL 

5. Treasurer’s Report  

 Bank accounts as at April are as follows: 

o Cheque Account - $47,412 

o Nationals Account - $31,034 

 

6. Tournament Director’s Report 

 Open and Ladies singles entries extended until 26 April as numbers are still low. 

 Ian advised that next season will commence on 2nd June so captain’s to inform players of the 

quick turnaround between seasons. 

 Masters trials completed, congratulations to Matt Connor, Jack Dehm, Neil Whitbread, Richard 

Bondietti and Sid Scott who join Mongrel and Phil Morton in the 2021 Masters Team. 

 



7. Assistant Tournament Director’s Report  

 As above. 

8. Webmaster's Report 

 Tony has updated all the past results tables on the web, any issues let him know. 

9. Head Umpire’s Report 

 Iain apologised for his non-attendance over the past few months and advised he will be making 

himself available for umpire’s exams and will look to reconcile current accreditations.  

10. Fundraising Coordinator  

 Jackpot Joker has commenced on Wednesday’s and as always, need volunteers to assist for an 

hour once a fortnight. 

11. Junior Development Officer’s Report 

 Junior training has recommenced and trials are this coming weekend on 6-7 March.  

12. Assistant Junior Development Officer’s Report 

 Christine advised that there was a great turnout for junior’s training on the weekend and they are 

finalising teams for junior nationals. 

13. State Head Coach 

NIL - Position Vacant 

14. General Business 

 Sid Scott apologies to the Embalmers and Matildas for the behaviour of one of their team 

members during a match.  

 Next meeting to be held at HGC on Monday 3 May 2021.  

 


